

August 18, 1952

Lawrence S. Thompson Director of Libraries University of Kentucky Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Dr. Thompson:

Many thanks for the "Balkan Village". It is certainly a brightly presented and interesting book. As I read through it, it made me feel a certain regret that the familial type of society which it portrays is gradually disappearing.

Some time, when you have the opportunity, I would like to hear how your plans for an exhibit on "Ascent to Truth" materialized. I have not heard whether or not it actually became a reality, or not.

In a short while, I hope to be able to send you some special material connected with our new book, "Sign of Jonas".

Meanwhile, I shall be sure to keep you and your family in all my prayers!

In Christ Jesus.

Father M. Louis, 0050 (Fam. S)

Father M. Louis, O.C.S.O.

+++

There
IS BUT ONE
SAONESS
AND THAT
IS FOR US
NOT TO BE
SAINTS.

LÉON BLOY